MESSAGE TO CANDIDATES

Sir/Madam 09.09.2024

It is regret to inform that the Management of Pachaiyappa’s Trust Aided

Colleges Recruitment 2024 for the post ol Assistant Professor / Librarian / Dir. Of

Physical Education on the dates 9 10" and 11" September 2024 has been

postponed due o unavoidable circumstances.

The date of conducting the interview for the said post will be intimated later on.
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